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From: Tom Mendoza <econ604@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2010 2:49 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Thank you for Time

I have to voice my concern that wall street gets a blank check for there mistakes
and i get my margin taken away for being financially sound and rational enough not to abuse the

margin that is given.

I do not support the changes that are being proposed and will give all my support for those who
are lobbying against this legislation

again thank you for your time

Tom Mendoza
active Trader for 6 years
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